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October 4, 2004

NOTICE OF ISSUANCE OF BENCH REQUEST NO. 01 

(Due on Thursday, October 14, 2004)

RE:
Application No. GA-079254 of Kleen Environmental Technologies, Inc., 

Docket No. TG-040248.

The Commission issues the following Bench Request to Stericycle of Washington, Inc.:  

BENCH REQUEST NO. 01:
Please identify for each customer service contract or agreement appearing in Exhibits 83, 84, and 85, the date the contract or service agreement was used by Stericyle of Washington, Inc., or which Stericycle of Washington, Inc. proposed for use or used to provide service to customers or proposed customers.  If it is not possible to identify a date of use for a contract or service agreement in Exhibits 83, 84, or 85, please identify the chronological order of the contracts or service agreements in those exhibits, identifying the most recent contract or service agreement last in order. 

Please respond to this Bench Request no later than Thursday, October 14, 2004, with an original and six copies.  Please provide a response to the request by repeating the text of the bench request at the top of the page on which the response begins.  Please indicate the date the bench response was prepared, the individual who prepared the response, and the telephone number of the preparer.  Please send your responses via U.S. Mail to:  Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504, and send electronic responses to the Records Center at records@wutc.wa.gov.  If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact me at 360-664-1144, or at arendahl@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

ANN E. RENDAHL

Administrative Law Judge

